
 

 

 

The Duncanville Independent School District Special Education 

Department will destroy records for the 2013-2014 school year for 

students who moved from the district, graduated, were assessed for 

Special Education services but did not qualify, and/or students who 

exited the program prior to that school year.  Parents who would like  

to have their student’s records retained should contact Mackenzie 

Casall, Director, Office of Special Education at (972) 708-2060 by 

November 29, 2019.  The records will be destroyed after the week of 

December 3, 2019. 


